In the interest of performer safety, the WGI Board of Directors refined select rules at
their most recent meeting to ensure the safest possible environment for all participants.
They referenced official standards from organizations like the Occupational Safety and
Health Administration (OSHA) and made some necessary updates to safety-related
WGl rules. These adjustments will be effective for the 2025 season.

Click the links below to see a full set of rules. Adjustments for this season are the items

noted in red. (Note: As always, rules may continue to change prior to the competitive
season.)

Color Guard

Percussion
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